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Dear Pastors, Church Families, and Praying Friends,


	 We are so thankful for the many messages, letters, and other ways you reach out to us, and 
especially for your prayers on our behalf! We’ve received regular texts from folks letting us know they’re 
praying for us. We’ve received emails from church members at places we’ve visited letting us know 
they’re “holding the rope”. We’ve received handwritten notes and drawings from children. All of these 
mean the world to us, and we encourage you to do the same for as many of your missions partners as 
possible, especially this time of year! We were blessed with a visit from a couple from our home church 
family that was traveling through; we had a great meal, and the face to face fellowship was truly a joy! 
We are thankful as well for the church family here at MBC! They’ve been so kind in their care for us! 
Several families invited us to their homes for Thanksgiving. Folks have taken us out for meals, and 
shared some of their favorite foods with us. It’s been a sweet blessing to fellowship with the family of 
God here in Ocala!


	 Here at the church, we’ve been busy about our Father’s business! Angela has been helping in 
Children’s Church on Sunday mornings. Joe has been fulfilling his normal duties around the office during 
the week, as well as assisting with the deep cleaning and setting up of the pavilion for the many special 
events of the Holiday Season. We’ve had some great discussions in the teen class on Wednesday 
nights. On November 24th, we held a Thanksgiving Dinner On The Grounds after the morning service. It 
was a wonderful time of fellowship with the church family! We are grateful that God allows us to be of 
service to Him here!


	 On the home front, Joe has also been able to finish up his second class of the second year of 
schooling; including the one he’s in now, he has six classes remaining. Please be in prayer as Joe 
continues his education! We’ve been able to schedule a short visit home after Christmas and are looking 
forward to seeing our friends and family in Ohio at the beginning of the year!


	 Your Partners in the Great Commission, 

Joe & Angela Kutinsky
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